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From: Robert Foster <rfosterme@earthlink.net>
To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
CC: Bill Marcotte <gmstnegen@comcast.net>
Date: 6/13/2014 11:11 AM
Subject: 425 Marginal Way Administrative Authorization Application
Attachments: Admin App 1.pdf; Admin App 3.jpg; Admin App 2.pdf; _PRINT-887057v001-
SIGNEDsurvey-082913 Plot Plan.pdf; Site Aerial View.jpg

To Whom it may concern,

Attached is our Administrative Authorization Application for the re- 
use of the building located at 425 Marginal Way.  The following items  
are included in the submission:

- Administrative Authorization Application
- Fee Payment Confirmation
- Site Survey
- Site Aerial View

You will be contacted within 24 hours, by phone, with the required  
credit card information to make payment of the required $50  
application fee.  If you have any questions or need any additional  
information, feel free to contact us.

Thank you,

Bob Foster
Architect
207-761-3822


